
 
 

WEEKLY MEMO 
Monday, April 7 – Friday, April 11 

 

Mon, Apr 7 
 
Intermediates invited to Dance with Mme Blackbird at Big Recess 
 

Tues, Apr 8 Chess Club at big recess in room 1001 

 
Wed, Apr 9 

 
Manie Musicale Reveal Assembly for students and staff. 

 
Thurs, Apr 10 

 
Chess Club at big recess in room 1001 

Fri, Apr 11 Hot Lunch – Edo Japan 

 
Important Upcoming Dates – Please mark your calendars 

April 18 Good Friday – School Closed 

April 21 Easter Monday – School Closed 

April 24 PAC meeting 6PM - North End Library 

April 25 Hot Lunch - Subway 

May 5 Pro-D Day – No school for students 

May 19 Victoria Day 

 



Message from the office: 
 

We are paddling together * Nous Ramons Ensemble * Kwanátul yu’ishul 
 

 
Our tree continues to grow with STUDENTS and Staff caught being kind. BRAVO! 

It has been a wonderful first week back at Ecole Hammond Bay.   We were all grateful for the beautiful 
weather this week as it allowed for students and staff to take learning outside more often. Our Kindness tree 

continues to grow and we are hoping that the “heart leaves” will soon be spreading down our halls!    
 

 
Mur des Sons: an/en 

 
There is a new sound on the “Mur de Sons”! The sound 
wall is located at the top of the stairs on the way to the 
library. This month make sure you put your name and 
division on the back of the words you submit. We will be 
drawing names to win a prize!  
 

All grades are encouraged to participate. 

 
 
  



Parent & Community Corner 
Unlock Your Parenting Potential Workshops, NARSF 

• Week 1: Self-Compassion (April 17 @ 6pm), Week 2:  Boundaries & Communication (April 24 @ 6pm), 

Week 3: Digital Wellness (May 1 @ 6pm), Week 4: Self-Care (May 8 @ 6pm) 

• To Register: Contact Mia Maarika mmaarika@narsf.org | Phone: 250-754-2773 ext. 123 

• This is a free service, open to Parents and Caregivers of teens aged 12-18 

  
GRADE 7 PARENTS:  Mark on your calendar...Thursday May 15th, 6-7pm (Parent Night at NDSS) 

 
Message from PAC 
The purpose of the PAC is to provide community and connection 
and to help our kids have some “extras” that make their time at 
school special, through fundraising.  
 
Thank you to all those who have been attending the PAC meetings, 
helping with hot lunches and participating in the extra curricular 
events. To learn more about what is going on with the PAC please 
check out the PAC page: https://hb.schools.sd68.bc.ca/parents/pac/ 
 
To sign up for upcoming PAC events or to order hot lunches for the 
Spring Term, please visit https://www.munchalunch.com/login  
 
 
 
 

Manie Musicale: 
 
Manie Musicale is down to the final 3 songs and we 
can’t wait to find out who will win this year’s 
competition at our Final Reveal Assembly on 
Wednesday! 
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What’s Happening at Ecole Hammond Bay: 

 
 
 
 

❖ Friends are happily reunited at school. 
❖ New Sock Puppet Friends made by 

students over the Spring Break.  
❖ Hands on Learning and creative fun in 

Grade 1.  
 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

❖ Students get creative 
and create a volleyball court 
using the monkey bars!  So 
much fun was had.   
Way to think outside the box 
everyone!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
❖ More hands on learning and 
creative fun at Ecole Hammond 
Bay. 


